



Thursday 24th July 2025

Dear Families,

For my final bulletin of the year, I am "taking over" the usual style of this week's bulletin to launch the language **READY**, **RESPECTFUL** and **SAFE** which will drive a shift in culture for our school.

Jim Taylor

Headteacher



Upcoming Events: Start of the School year is 2nd September for **Year 7 only**; Wednesday 3rd September, years 8-11 return.

Ready Respectful Safe

As part of our commitment to creating a more positive and purposeful school culture, we are introducing a renewed focus on three simple but powerful values: **Ready, Respectful, Safe**. These will underpin our expectations and interactions throughout the school, helping every student to succeed and feel part of a calm, respectful community. We are raising the bar with our expectations.

We are asking for your support as parents and carers to help reinforce these values at home, ensuring that we work together to build a school environment where every child can thrive. Part of this starts with being school ready. Please look carefully at the uniform areas of our website to avoid purchases that will not be permitted in September. Whilst the policy for uniform has been relaxed somewhat, please note that trainers must be entirely black. Logos are permitted, provided they are black. There has been no change to trousers/shorts, skirts, ties or jumpers are as always but must be worn in line with policy in relation to length and style. Leggings are not permitted.

Have a wonderful summer break.







Shrewsbury Academy, Corndon Crescent, Shrewsbury, SY1 4LL 01743 276700 info@shr.mmat.co.uk shrewsburyacademy.co.uk

